My team has been working to circle back with your team on training sanitation workers to become CDL drivers.  Unfortunately, they have not gotten a response from your team.
Can you let me know if you are still interested in us funding this training. 
We must have the training completed by June 30th 2023 or the funding will be recaptured.  Therefore, we will need to our agreement and training schools on board by early January to ensure that the workers can complete training by this deadline. 
Please let me know how you would like to proceed.  
Thank you and happy holidays to you. 
Kind regards 
Sonya
Sounds good. 
We think this would be a great use of funding.  It provides a resource to the business and is an excellent opportunity to elevate the workers to higher skills and wages. 
Please let your team know that this funding is time limited so we must move expeditiously.  My team will be circling back to get the agreement signed. 
I will keep my eyes posted for the Board application. 
Happy Holidays to you and yours, 
Best, 
Sonya

